
                                                                             
Clean Slate: Removing Barriers to 
Employment with the Certificate of 

Qualification for Employment (CQE) & 
Record Sealing 

The Cuyahoga County Office of Reentry is holding a PUBLIC training on 
the Certificate of Qualification for Employment and Record Sealing. Formerly 
Incarcerated Persons and other Community Members are welcome to attend. 

The CQE can benefit individuals with criminal convictions who are ineligible for record sealing 
but face significant barriers to employment. Record sealing allows individuals with certain 
offenses to have their criminal background removed from the public record. Representatives 
from The Legal Aid Society of Cleveland and the Cuyahoga County Public Defender’s Office will 
be present to discuss their intake procedures for individuals filing a record sealing application 
with the Cuyahoga Common Pleas Court. Non-affiliated, volunteer attorneys will help individuals 
with the written portion of their CQE application. 

                                                                                                           
Workshops Dates:

•	 Friday, February 8, 2019 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

•	 Friday, April 12, 2019 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

•	 Friday, June 21, 2019 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

•	 Friday, August 9, 2019 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

•	 Friday October 11, 2019 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

•	 Friday, December 13, 2019 from 3:00 to 6:00 p.m.

Location
North Star Neighborhood Reentry Resource 

Center
1834 E. 55th St., Cleveland, 44103

Registration Available Online:
https://cqe-recordsealingforcommunitymembers.

eventbrite.com 

If you have questions regarding registration, please contact:
Cuyahoga County Office of Reentry, Program Officer, Katrice Williams, 

katrice.williams@jfs.ohio.gov 
or Call NRRC at (216) 881-5440 

Disclaimer: Volunteer attorneys are not providing any legal representation and all help is for 

informational purposes only, not for providing legal advice on any issue or problem. Any help provided does 

not constitute an attorney-client relationship.  


